To Larry Herrera:

June 30, 2004



04 JUL -1 AM 9: 26

Thank you for addressing our parking problems here in Park Estates. We are strongly endorsing the idea of preferential parking permits. During the academic school year, usually August through December and January through June, the street parking for residents is almost nonexistent. The students from both Brooks College and CSULB as well as the apartment residents dominate any available space in front of our home located at 5130 E. Vista Hermosa Street.

Although we are unable to attend this hearing, we would like you to consider this notice as our support for permitted parking on the streets you described in your memo dated June 10, 2004.

Again we thank you for acknowledging our concerns and we look forward to your support.

(1) BUD

yle & Ava Baldwin

Homeowners